
Minutes of the Safe Schools Committee 
Regional School District 14   www.ctreg.org 
January 26, 2018 
 
The Safe Schools Committee met on Friday, January 26, 2018 in the Conference Room of the Central Office, 67 
Washington Ave, Woodbury, Connecticut.        
   
Present were committee members Janet Morgan, Maryanne Van Aken, Carol Ann Brown, Mike Devine, Dr. Anna, 
Mike Molzon, Sgt. Roden, and BOE clerk, Natascha Schwartz 
Absent: Officer d’Elia  
 
The meeting was called to order by Ms. Van Aken at 12:05pm. 
 
SRO vacancy – The vacancy has not yet been filled. Interviews have been conducted.  The position will be reposted 
in the spring 2018. 
 
Classroom numbering – Mr. Molzon gave an update on numbering of the classrooms.  This is a work in progress 
 
Budget items for 2018-19 – Dr. Anna listed a few items that will be addressed but there aren’t any large budget items 
that will have major impact on budget.   
 
Social Media monitoring – Dr. Anna advised that it seems to be working fine without professional monitoring.  Sgt. 
Roden believes that with stakeholders sharing information and working together, it will continue working well. 
 
Narcan in schools (training) - The committee will plan to hold a training in the spring. Ms. Schwartz to contact CABE 
to get a sample policy for the policy committee to review. 
 
Mental health first aid training for staff – The committee would like to plan a training and it could potentially be done 
on a professional learning day or at night (coaches, nurses, counselors). Deadline to receive this free training is the 
end of September 2018. 
 
Communication app between students and staff - This is currently being worked on whereby students and staff may 
be able to use google classroom to communicate between one another.   Different apps are being looked at now, to 
be in compliance with COPA. 
 
 
Hearing no further discussion, the meeting was adjourned at 12:55pm 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
 
 
Natascha Z. Schwartz 
Regional School District 14 Board Clerk 
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